
 

 

NOTICE TO BOIL ALL DRINKING WATER 
 

- - Rescinded - - 
- - As of February 12,

, 
2015 - -  

Customers on the Hilltop, Pinon Ranch and Rimrock 
Water System in Swall Meadows 

Issued by the Board of Directors of the Wheeler Crest Community Services District 

 

After negative samples for bacteria, it is deemed safe to drink water from 
the Hilltop water system and the Lower Swall Meadows water system which 
includes the Pinon Ranch and Rimrock ranch sub-divisions.  Boiling of the 
water for consumption is no longer necessary. 
 

This notice is in effect as of 

 

Date Issued:  February 12, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. 
Water System Name: Hilltop Water System and Lower Swall Meadows Water 

System which includes Pinon Ranch and Rimrock Ranch 
sub-divisions. 

 
 
For additional information feel free to contact any board member: 
 Brent Miller  760 937-2913  Chairman / Treasurer 
 Mike Day  951 255-3298  Secretary  

Dan Conners  760 709-1394 
  Glenn Inouye  760 914-0405 
 Ray Tompauskas 760 387-2127 
 
 


